
Check your child’s blue homework folder daily 
for:

● Specials
● Behavior
● Correct letter formations

PLEASE make sure your child is taking their time 
writing while doing homework.  We are working very 
hard at writing our letters and numbers correctly.
We only use a capital letter at the beginning of a 
sentence or for proper nouns.  We also start our 
letters from the top.  If your child is starting from 
the bottom, we need to change this habit right 
away.  Please use the handwriting sheet in your 
child’s homework folder for correct letter 
formations.  The more the kids practice, the better 
they will get at it! 

Have a great week!  
Warmly, Mrs. Dafoe

Mrs. Dafoe’s

480-224-3400Dafoe. wendy@cusd80.com

Reading: My School Trip
● Story Structure
● Author's purpose
● Main idea

Writing: 
● Writing a complete sentence
● Formation of letters correctly
● Punctuation 

Math:  
● Addition number sentences
● Symbols
● Part part whole

Social Science:  
● Rules & Procedures
● Communities
● Friendships

Short a words spelling test Friday

● an challenge words
● bad trap
● can lamp
● nap flat
● cat
● pan

Important Dates
July 30 – DIBELS testing 
August 6 – PTO Meeting 4 pm 
August 21 – Riggs Restaurant Day (more info to 
come) 
August 21 & 22 – Parent Teacher Conferences, 
early release days  11:30
Sept. 2 – No school 
Sept. 5 – NFL day 
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August Birthdays  

Callen 17


